6130 Tuttle Place Anchorage, AK 99507-2041 (907) 562-6449 Fax (907) 562-9893

Southern Region

EMERGENCY

Medical Services Council, Inc.

March 2, 2005

Bonnie Golden
Grants Manager
Kenai Peninsula Borough

Dear Ms. Golden:

Through another successful application of the Code Blue, Phase 4 project, Southern
Region EMS Council will be purchasing equipment requested by Kachemak Emergency
Services. Purchasing of these items should be completed in March. They are as follows:

1 Stryker Rugged Stair-Pro Chair
1 LifePak 12 Defibrillator/Monitor (reconditioned)

The community pledged a 10% match on each of these items. We were able to get 100%
of the Stryker chair funded. The LifePak 12 was purchased at a savings of more than
$5,000 from that originally proposed, and will result in a much lower than anticipated
community match. We expect the match to be about $1,421, and will bill that when the
purchase is finalized.

We are happy to be able to put these important items to work in the Borough,
improving the provision of emergency medical services. We will provide stickers that
that must be attached to the equipment indicating they were funded by the Code Blue
Project. Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ronni Sullivan
Director

cc: Mary Griswold, EMS Coordinator, KES
Sue Hecks, Kenai Peninsula EMS Coordinator

WORKING TOGETHER TO SAVE LIVES



Golden, Bonnie

From: Mary Griswold [mgrt@xyz.net]
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2005 1:07 PM
To: Golden, Bonnie

Subject: KES Southern Region LP12

Hi Bonnie,

What is the proper procedure for KES to receive a LifePak 12 from
Southern Region EMS Council? We must provide a 10%match of the total
cost of approximately $14,210, which the board approved at last night's
meeting to come from 212-51810-48750.

Can this be approved by an assembly resolution instead of an ordinance
since Southern Region is purchasing the LP12 and giving it to us?

Mary



